
Letter to the Editor 

 

Year of Culture and Creativity 

Your cartoon depicting the Sackville United Church stirred my thoughts. Would it not be wonderful if 
Mount Allison University, Sackville United Church and the Town of Sackville could cooperate to renovate 
this historic church building to create an awe-inspiring performance arts centre right in the middle of 
town? Not only would the downtown be invigorated, but two of the most significant heritage buildings 
that grace our streetscape would be saved. Let us celebrate our culture and be creative. 
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